
Torres. RobertoJ 

From: Torres, RobertoJ 
Sent: 
To: 'rays8 mtsindustrialtesting.com' 
cc: 'Mark Ficek' 
Subject: Deficiency email 
Attachments: N UREG 1556v2.pdf; SC.AN7754.pdf 

Monday, August 03,2009 1253 PM 

Mr. Sierra, RSO: 

NRC has received a letter from Mr. Mark Ficek dated March 31, 2009 requesting to a new field station in 
Billings, Montana. This amendment also requests to add topics to the license (see attachment). Please submit 
the following information in support of this license amendment request. 

1. Provide the information described in pages 8-15 through 8-19 of NUREG-1556, Volume 2 (see attached) 
applicable to field stations (facility description, diagram, etc.). Include description of security measures for the 
field station. 

2. As required by the NRC order, submit updated operating and emergency procedures that include the topics 
listed in the NRC order (also listed in amendment request letter dated March 31, 2009). This information is 
currently overdue and was required by the order to be submitted to the NRC by April 3, 2009. 

Please note that NRC processes amendment requests within 90 days of receipt. Please note our new mailing 
address: 

US NRC Region IV 
612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 7601 1-4125 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Roberto J. Torres 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IV 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
612 East Lamar Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 7601 1-41 25 
Telephone 81 7-860-8189 
Facsimile 81 7-860-8263 
robertoi.torres @ nrc.qov 
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